
 

 

News Release 
 

 

February 23, 2022      Anne Chastain, EOC Coordinator 
        Phone: (360) 417-2483 
 

Another extreme cold snap is headed our way.  Temperatures are predicted to hover around freezing 

during the day and possibly dip into the 20s overnight.   

Below is a list of warming shelter locations that we are aware of.  Please contact us if you know of any 

that did not make our list.   

 

 OlyCap is hosting a warming center at 525 N. 5th Ave (St. Luke’s Episcopal Church) through Friday 
February 25th.  The hours will be from 4pm to 9 am each day.   

 

 Serenity House in Port Angeles is open for normal hours of operation. 
 

 The North Olympic Library system is making all of their branches available during normal 
business hours.  


